
Society of Petroleum Engineers (SPE) Meeting cum Dinner With 2003 SPE 
International President Elect for 2003 held on 28 May 2002 at BSM 

Building 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Photo : SPE International President for 2003 (middle) during a meeting cum dinner with 

SPE Brunei Section at BSM building in the capital. 
 
The Society of Petroleum Engineers (SPE) Brunei Section took the 
rare opportunity to meet the 2003 SPE President Elect, Mr Andrew 
Young, during a dinner held at Brunei Shell Marketing Sendirian 
Berhad building on 28 May 2002. Mr Andrew Young is amongst 
those attending the GASEX 2002 in Brunei Darussalam. 
 
Present to deliver the welcoming note on behalf of the Chairman 
for SPE Brunei Section was Awang Haji Hussin Ali, Vice-
Chairman of the Section. Other attendees included Executive 
Committee and Committee members, members other SPE regional 
members who were attending GASEX2002. 



 
Hj Kamaludin Bungsu, the Section’s Treasurer, in his brief 
presentation shared with the audience the Section’s achievement 
and activities.  
   
In return, Mr Andrew in his presentation titled “The Future of SPE 
and Current Best Practices” amongst others touched upon the 
Society’s mission statement and the need to engage other 
disciplines downstream of the industry to the Society activities. 
The function ended with a momento to the visiting President by Hj 
Hussin Ali, Vice Chairman of the SPE Brunei Section.  


